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EMAIL-ID  FOR GOVERNMENT  EMPLOYEES  

  

 

5298:   SHRI   RAKESH SINGH:  

 

Will the Minister of ELECTRONICS & INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY be pleased to 

state:- 

 

(a)  whether there is any scheme to provide email ID’s to all Government employees from the 

National Informatics Centre;  

 

(b)  if so, the state-wise details thereof; 

 

(c)  whether any other scheme is also under consideration by which Government employees 

would be able to see their service records and place various requests online through their 

email ID’s; and 

 

(d) if so, the details thereof along with the time by which it is likely to be completed ? 

  

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE FOR   ELECTRONICS AND  INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

(SHRI K. J. ALPHONS) 

 

 

(a)  and (b): eMail Policy of Government of India  was released in February  2015, to provide 

email ID’s to all Government employees both at the centre and state by the National 

Informatics Centre (NIC). The Policy is under implementation stage.  

 

(c):  Presently, a pilot project namely eHRMS is under implementation in respect of 

employees of Department of Personnel and Training (DoP&T) with a view to provide various 

personnel related services and service records of the Government employees online.   

 

(d):   The project is envisaged to be completed by Financial Year (FY) 2019-20. 
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